
Say hello to Clyde! Rochester
Police  Department’s  new
comfort therapy dog
“Say  hello  to  Clyde!  This  is  SRO  Connolly’s  new  comfort
therapy dog. Clyde was paid for through generous donations
after  we  received  pushback  from  town  administration  which
included a demand for the police department to return the dog
or “drop it off at a shelter”.

If you see Clyde around town, please come up and say hello!
Clyde is a great asset to our town as we firmly believe
community policing is vital to a successful police department.

With Clyde’s best interest in mind, we ask you to please like
and share Clyde’s new Facebook page which is linked here. This
page will allow us to stay in touch with our community and
keep everyone updated with Clyde’s success.

It should be noted that Clyde is fully owned and fully funded
by SRO Connolly.”-Rochester Police Brotherhood.
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